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EOL Notice 
WP3 Series (select pin counts) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

October 2, 2015 MB – 200 

This is a formal notification that the below part numbers of the WP3 Series board-
to-board connector will be going obsolete due to decrepit tooling. 

 
1)      WP3-P036VA1-R6000 
2)      WP3-S036VA1-R6000 
3)      WP3-P064VA1-R6000 
4)      WP3-S064VA1-R6000 
5)      WP3-P080VA1-R6000 
6)      WP3-S080VA1-R6000   

 
 

Last Time Buy Date: November 27th, 2015 
 

 
Other pin counts (16, 20, 24, 30, 42, 50, 70) are still available and active. 

 
 
 
 

For any questions, please contact your JAE account representative. 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


